Bili Goggins

From:

Sent: 19 August 2021 21:27
To: [FD Public Consultations
Subject: Salmond by= faws

CAUTION: This email ariginated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you récognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns.
In principie [ agree with the named proposals in new designated Saimonond waters but would query as to
why Lough Ennell is oot included in that Bstof lakes
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